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Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) today joined with representatives from
the Merrick Chamber of Commerce and other local officials in celebrating the grand
opening of one of Merrick’s newest small businesses, Merrick Pediatric Dentistry.

Senator Fuschillo, along with Town Clerk Mark Bonilla and Nassau County Legislators
Norma Gonsalves and Dave Denenberg, joined the Merrick Chamber in
congratulating Dr. Rania Elbaz and wishing her many years of success.

Merrick Pediatric Dentistry, located at 1469 Merrick Avenue in Merrick, is a child-
friendly office which focuses on helping children maintain good dental and oral
health and teaching them about good dental habits to keep their teeth healthy.

Senator Fuschillo (fifth right) is pictured as he helps owner Dr. Rania Elbaz (third left)
cut the ribbon on Merrick Pediatric Dentistry. They are joined by Town Clerk Mark
Bonilla (third right), Legislator Norma Gonsalves (fourth right), Legislator Dave
Denenberg (second left) and members of the Merrick Chamber of Commerce.


